

## April 14, 2014

Dear Representative,

I write to you on behalf of Missouri taxpayers urging you to vote YES on HB 1770. Granting workers broader freedoms and the right to choose their affiliation is long overdue in the Show Me State.

Don't give in to the scare tactics of out-of-state union lobbyists. What they don't want you to know is that Right to Work is supported by the people of Missouri.

A survey by American Viewpoint found that 63-percent of Missouri voters support Right to Work. Nearly 50-percent strongly support Right to Work – for a significant number of Missouri voters, Right to Work is a signature issue. A poll by the Adam Smith Institute found that – again – 63-percent of Missouri voters would vote YES on a Right to Work ballot initiative. Wilson Perkins Allen found, in October of 2013, that 65-percent of voters support Right to Work – with 51-percent strong supporting.

The people of Missouri get it. **HB 1770 is about granting workers the freedom of choice.** They can finally choose their affiliation, they can choose if their dues will go to line the pockets of Washington, DC union bosses or if their hard-earned money will remain in Missouri – with their families and communities.

I think the message is clear. **Missouri taxpayers and workers are asking you to stand up to the pressure from out-of-state union lobbyists. It's time to just say no to their scare tactics.** It's time to expand worker rights and give them the freedom of choice.

I urge you to vote YES on HB 1770. Americans for Tax Reform will be closely watching the vote on HB 1770 and educating your constituents as to where you stand on worker freedom. If you have any questions please call or email ATR's state affairs manager, Will Upton at (202) 785-0266 or <a href="www.wupton@atr.org">wupton@atr.org</a>.

Onward,

Grover G. Norquist

President

Americans for Tax Reform

722 12<sup>th</sup>Street N.W.

Washington, D.C.

Fourth Floor

20005

T: (202)785-0266

F:(202)785-0261

www.atr.org